
June 2018 Members’ Newsletter
. 
Membership renewals
By now, all July 1st renewal members should have received their 
invoice for the coming year. Please let us know if you haven’t received 
it or if you have any questions. 01761 451596 ext 112.
Thomas Cup and Max Stone Chalice
The first majors of the year have been played. Frankie Dezis (Ladies 
Thomas Cup) and Phil Thompson (Max Stone Chalice) were victorious 
over the 36 hole championships. Full report in the July newsletter.
Planning application
The application is still moving along slowly. We had a further meeting 
with the Planning Officer and Conservation Officer last week at the 
Mendip Council offices.
The issue to be addressed is the protection of the land for the new 
holes. The land in question is regarded as ‘Grade 2 listed parkland’ 
and there are criteria that need to be fulfilled before we can move 
ahead. We have two further surveys to be carried out and the 
decision date will undoubtedly be moved to late July. Speak to Jon 
Cowgill in the office if you have any questions.
Three generations at Farrington Park
Tony (80), John (51) & Jake Russell (14) all played together in the 
competition last weekend. The opposite photo constitutes three 
generations of Russells and 145 years of experience. They are not the 
only three generation family at Farrington Park.  The Parks, Salters 
and Rawlings also play their golf at our family-friendly club. 



.

News from the course with Andy Grabham
What a difference some warm and dry weather makes!!!
Finally, with some nice weather the course has come on leaps and bounds over the past month, 
the greens have come out of the winter period better than expected. It's nice to be able to 
present a golf course after the long winter. Thank you for all the positive comments about the 
course condition of late, we really do appreciate your feedback.
With the soil temperatures heating up, we can start to tackle the all-important thatch layer, with 
the use of chemicals and cultural methods. In the past week we have carried out the following 
cultural process to all 30 greens.
• Sorrow rolled (little 2cm spikes)
• Cutting behind at 4mm
• Topdressing
• Tining with 8mm tines to a depth of 5"
• Brush in the sand with the sweep and fill brush
• Roll with the turf iron
• Change the hole  
This process will take place monthly where possible, along with chemical input for thatch 
reduction.
On 5 greens, 5, 12, 17, top putting green and little putting green, we are trialling a few products 
to help improve the root depth and CEC (cation exchange capacity), which means the soils 
profile ability to hold onto nutrient for longer and help create an environment where roots want 
to go down to get. I will keep you posted on the results later in the year.
Selective weed spraying will be ongoing over the next month when conditions allow me to spray. 
All fairway, aprons and some of the tees have already being done. 
Granule Fertiliser has been put out on all tees and some aprons, again this will be finished when 
rain is imminent to minimise scorching to the grass.
Hope your all looking forward to the major competitions coming up, I know we are keen to 
present the golf course in the best possible shape for you.
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News from the course with Andy Grabham
Last week's slow greens!
Some of you commented on the slow pace of the greens last week.
The greens have slowed down in pace due to several key factors. 
We are still cutting at 4mm every day, that hasn’t changed.  During 
the dry, hot spell the greens go under great stress and the plant 
shuts down (resulting in minimal growth). So, when you go from 
hot dry weather to wet, humid, no wind, heavy dews and the plant 
stays wet for long periods, you are susceptible to disease 
(fusarium). Pathogens of the fungal disease live in the thatch layer 
and produce spores (mycelium) very quickly in the right conditions, 
they spread through moisture and traffic, that’s why our focus is to 
reduce the thatch layer to help prevent these outbreaks in the 
future. The red/browning blotches all over the greens is disease. 
The fungicide chemical to kill the disease is no longer available for

use. Preventing it or growing it out with strong grass growth are the only options.  I have fertilised the greens to try grow it
out as quickly as possible. With temperatures staying in double figures for constant 24hour periods the grass grows at fast 
rates, resulting in a flush of growth and thick sword. (more grass means more resistance on the golf ball) meaning a slower 
roll. Usually to combat this and keep the speed fast we would verti-cut to thin them out and light top dress to create less 
friction. The problem is verti-cutting is a blunt cut and makes turf even more susceptible to disease. So, now the only thing 
we can do is cut and roll/iron them as much as possible until the conditions allow us to carry out further practice.
Sorry, I don’t want to have slow greens either, it's not by choice and sometimes you must do what's right for the grass.
Good luck
Andy



News from the Pro-shop
JUNE PROMOTIONS

Book today to avoid 

disappointment

MONDAY 2nd July

12:00am – 4:00pm
COME AND GET YOUR LIMITED 

EDITION TITLEIST 70 YEARS AS 

No.1 BALL AT THE US OPEN

BE QUICK, LIMITED SHOCK AVAILABLE 



News from the Pro-shop Continued

SPECIAL OFFER

TRADE IN YOUR 

OLD BAG

£10 off all bags under £100
£15 off all bags between £100-139
£20 off all bags over£139

If you want to lower your scores, get involved

Saturday 16th June



News from Head PGA Professional  

Jonathan Lawrence

Book a coaching session today, email: Jonathanl@farringtonpark.co.uk

Tip of the Month

Weight Transfer, 

The Good, The Bad & The Ugly

If you try to “shift” weight to the right in the backswing, 

you will likely slide your hips over to the right while trying 

to keep your head still. Your core will have to move out 

from under your head, and your upper body will be tilted 

the wrong way – back towards the target. The spine 

angle has literally reversed itself.

Think of the motion as more of a pivot not a shift of 

weight. The right hip will pivot back and then around –

actually coiling back toward the target slightly, not drifting 

sideways to the right. The right foot will stay braced on 

the instep, and the leg will remain leaning inward. So 

think of it this way, weight transfer happens due to the 

rotation of our bodies as we swing the club to the top. 

Misinterpreting a phrase or phrases in golf is one of the 

main reasons why long term problems are caused in the 

golf swing, including injury.  To know more, come and 

book a session with me today.
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mailto:jonathanl@farringtonpark.co.uk?subject=Putting session


News from Head PGA Professional  

Jonathan Lawrence

PLAYER OF THE MONTH 

My player of the month has to be Ben

Ingle. He’s worked hard on his game and

made some big improvements to his

swing and is hitting the ball very well.

Well done Ben and keep the good work

up.

DO YOU WANT TO HIT MORE 

GREENS?
I’m sure the answer to this question is yes, however there are 

some key fundamentals we need to understand and improve, the 

components that directly effect the result are strike, direction, 

club selection and swing speed. With the help of the Skytrak we 

are able to directly pin point the area that needs to be worked on 

and recommend a practice routine. The image below give you an 

idea of the data we are about gather from the shots you hit, 

which is a massive help when it comes to improving your 

consistency. If you wish to hit more greens and consistently play 

better come to the Pro Shop and book a lesson or a course of 

lessons with myself.

BEN IN ACTION

mailto:jonathanl@farringtonpark.co.uk?subject=Hit more greens


Tigers getting a treat
Firstly, thank you for the support from a couple of members in Simon Wilkinson and Martin Thatcher. The Tigers who have 
competed in a 9 hole competition are going to receive a very nice golf polo shirt, thanks guys for your donation.
In the coming weeks the shirts will arrive and we want to get a nice photograph of you all showing off your new polos.
It’s very rewarding to see a Tiger turn up to their first coaching session and then grow in confidence and feel he or she can
compete in the 9 hole manor course competition and its then great to look at the results at the end of the day emailed 
through by our amazing 9 hole junior organiser Mark Wickham to see how they have all done.
9 hole competitions are Sunday the 1st and 3rd Sunday each month at 12.30pm
If you would like any information on Tigers or the 9 hole competition please come and have a chat or email me on 
terryw@farringtonpark.co.uk
The first Tigers session is free, so if you know of a boy or a girl who would like to get on this journey and receive a free shirt 
once they compete in the 9 hole competition then turn up to Tigers at 9am on a Sunday
The pathway for the juniors at Farrington Park is fantastic so come and join in with all the fun!

PGA Professional Terry Williams

Who needs a Yardage Gapping Session?
Below are the yardages of two of my pupils who asked for a Gapping 
Session on our Foresight Quad Simulator.
The Quad is one of the best simulators on the market and is being used 
by many tour professionals to improve their game.
I can even change the weather conditions and ground conditions to 
match the current condition on the course at Farrington at the moment. 
It’s starting to get really bouncy!
Driver 220, 3 wood 200, Hybrid 200, Hybrid 175, 5 iron 175, 6 iron 162, 7 
iron 150, 8 iron 140, 9 iron 130, Wedge 115, gap 100, Sand 88, Lob 70
DRI 240, 3W 205 , 5W 200 , 4U 190, 6U 175, 7I 165, 8I 160, 9I 142, 
PW 130, SW 100, 60d 80, 64d 70. Terry Williams P.G.A Professional



______________________ ____________

Captain’s Blog
Well done to the team of Dave Brain, Mike Hillier Kev Brimble and Phil Button (French tour Champion) for 
taking the top spot in this years Spring open with 98 points.  I would also like to thank all the competitors 
for buying boxes on the numbers draw and raising £225 for the Captains Charity, and a big Thank You to 
Lady Captain Rosi Brown for organising this.
For all of you that have signed up for the Captains Away day at the Dorset it is now the time for me to 
collect the entry fee of £50 so I can confirm final numbers and send payment to the Dorset.  Could all who 
have yet to pay please give the money directly to me on the weekend of the Max stone or put it in an 
envelope and leave it in the proshop.  Thank You.
On Saturday August 11th Rosi and I plan to run a joint Captains day supporting the Captains Charity.  The 
format for the day is yet to be decided but there will be plenty going on and some great prizes to be won.  I 
am hoping to support the day by getting each hole sponsored for Charity.  If anyone is interested in being a 
sponsor or would like further information then please contact me either by email at sjphelps66@gmail.com 
or call me on 07763798024.  Thank You in advance for your support.
Happy Golfing 
Shane



Men
Saturday Medal 5/5/2018
The first medal of the summer season played in calm conditions at 
Farrington with some excellent scoring in both divisions. In Division 1 
Mark Chivers took top honours with a round of 85-71 followed by Mike 
Hillier a close second with a 85-72 with Simon Waller third with a 
round of 86-73.In Division 2 it was Charlie Holmes taking control with a 
87-72 followed in second by Nick Farrar with a 95-72 and Jeff Bruton 
third with a 89-73.
Sunday Medal 6/5/2018
The Sunday medal was played in beautiful sunshine and great 
conditions with Jamie Lake taking the honours with a 84-72 followed 
in second by Liam Copp with a 73-72 and Kevin Kehoe third on 85-73. 
In Division 2 Nick Hemmings in first place on 92-73 beating Lee 
Matthews on count back into second 92-73 with Ben Park third on 94-
78.

Saturday Stableford 19/5/2018
It was all tight at the top of Division1 in the Saturday Stableford with 
three players all on 40points with Shaun Rawlings taking the honours 
in first place with Paul Broadway second on count back and Seamus 
Ivory taking third spot on the same score .
In Division 2 Mike Pollock topped the league with 38 points beating 
Matt Horler into second on count back and Nick Farrar a close third on 
37 points.
Sunday Stableford 20/5/2018
With the course drying out very quickly Mark Chedgy took the honours 
in Division1 with 40 points followed by Guy Adams close on 39 points 
in second and Phil Heyslop third on 38 points. A fantastic round in 
Division 2 from Mark Abrahams with a outstanding 44 points followed 
in second by Jeff Hayward on 36 points beating Steve Harmer into 
third on count back.



Men
The Avalon team welcomed Minehead for the return fixture but the bank holiday 
weekend saw the away team arrive 1 pair short.
Paul Thomas and Tom Snelling claimed the first point and entered the club competition. 
The first competitive game saw Danny Farnen and Jack Cook fight back to secure a fine 
2&1 win.
Alex Bendall and debutant Rob Paige were soon in control of their game winning 5&4 
soon followed by Mark Adams and Charlie Wigmore who also won by a 5&4 margin. The 
last pair on the course were Nick Poore and Phil Heyslop who unfortunately couldn’t 
fight off their opponents losing 3&2 for a final match score of 4-1.
The rearranged game at Oake Manor soon followed and the team set off full of 
confidence, Captain for the day Gary Prater sent Mark Adams and Charlie Wigmore out 
first but unfortunately they lost out.
Danny Farnen and Jack Cook fought out a halved match but Nick Poore and Phil Heyslop
managed a fine win over a very strong Oake pair. Kevin Brimble and Alex Bendall 
continued the winning run and with Craig Adams and Gary Prater halving their game the 
team came away with a fine 3-2 win.
Saturday Stableford 26/5/2018
With the good weather of the weekend and the course drying out all the time some 
good scoring was established in Division 1 with a tie at the top with Mark Crook taking 
the honours on count back from Andy Bayley both with 42 points and Jamie Webb a 
close third on 41 points. A great score in Division 2 from David Glew on 43 points taking 
top honours followed in second by Eric Withey on 39 points and Joe Cox third on 38 
points.
Sunday Stableford 27/5/2018
The Bank Holiday weather continued with great conditions to play golf with in Division 1 
Steve Kingman on 37 points beating Craig Adams into second on count back with Ethan 
Flanagan third on 36 points. In Division 2 an excellent rounds from Paul Jones and Joe 
Cox both on 39 points with Paul Jones taking top spot on count back and Des Deane 
third on 37 points.



Ladies
There was a good turnout for the Coppers’ Novice Cup with 7 Coppers (ladies who are new 
to golf) competing on the Manor 9 hole course. 
In really windy conditions the scoring was not too bad. 
1st with a gross 89 was Sue Milford (pictured above with Coppers’ organiser Mandy Hobbs) 
2nd with a gross 93 was Sue Barnes, 3rd with a gross 97 was Jane Tucker. 
The Saturday Stableford on 28th April attracted a small number of ladies. The wet and 
windy conditions meant the Duchy course “showed its teeth” and no player reached the par 
score of 36 points. Terri O'Shea beat Clare Salter on count back, after both ladies scored 33 
points. Pauline Brixey was third with 30 points.
Spring temperatures have arrived at long last! The first medal competition of the year, a 
qualifying competition for the Dickenson Cup, took place in warm sunshine & a light wind. 
The Duchy course was in fine condition, although damp underfoot in places after the 
previous day's heavy rain. This did not help the majority of the field, who struggled to make 
a decent score. The CSS rose from 73 to 75 to reflect this fact. Two ladies who bucked this 
trend were Pauline Young & Carol King. Pauline finished top of Division 1 for the second 
week running; five shots clear of the rest of the division 1 ladies. Carol’s fine round saw her 
five shots clear as well in Division 2. Both ladies received handicap reductions. Division 3 
was won by Maureen Goodsir.
Two spot birdies were recorded by Wendy Butt on the par 3 8th hole, Carol King, Denise 
Baker and Margaret Seery had two spot birdies on the par 3 15th.
Division 1 Result Division 2 Result
1st Pauline Young 87-14c=73 1st Carol King 92-23c=69
2nd Wendy Butt 96-18c=78 2nd Sandra Hares 105-30c=75
3rd Jackie Walker 92-12c=80 3rd Fiona Hassard 105-27c=78

Division 3 Result
1st Maureen Goodsir 123-36c=87
2nd Jill Holland 132-36c=96
3rd Nadine Spong 134-36c=98



Ladies
The second qualifier medal competition for the Dickinson 
Cup took place on Saturday, 5th May. 
The players were blessed with very warm, sunny weather, 
temperatures soaring to 25C and ironically, after all the wet 
conditions of recent weeks, many players had to use their 
umbrellas to get some shade from the strong sunshine. Like 
the “Thursday Ladies” who had struggled to make low 
scores in the first Dickinson Cup qualifier the previous 
Thursday, the “Saturday Ladies” found it just as hard to do 
the same. The CSS increased to 75 to reflect these 
conditions.
There were a sprinkling of birdies, but equally some “cricket 
scores” on a couple of holes. Two spot birdies were scored 
by Jacqui Gregory and Dawn Stacey at the 5th hole and 
Corinne Durbin at the 15th.
Jacqui Gregory had the best round of the day in Division 1 
with a nett 76, 3 shots ahead of second placed Terri O'Shea. 
Clare Salter was third with a nett 80.  Jane Ball had a nett 82 
to take first place in Division 2. Margaret Seery beat Linda 
Rogers on count back to take second place after both ladies 
finished on a score of nett 85.



Ladies
At last, with the weather beginning to improve after a long cold Spring, the ladies were able to play the Spring events in better conditions.
The Spring Open on May 10th attracted a field of nearly seventy ladies from Farrington Park and other local clubs.
A cold wind did not prevent anyone from having a great day. 
Results as follows: 
1st Overall Winners - Pauline Brixey, Gail Proctor, Jackie Walker with 79 points
1st Farrington Team - (Count Back) Mandy Hobbs, Sue Stilwell, Jo Carter with 75 points
2nd Farrington Team - Clare Salter, June Symonds, Jacqui Gregory  with 75 points
3rd Farrington Team - Lena Warren, Jenny Ahlberg, Hilary Rowden - 72 points
Best Visitors Team - Judy Tanner, Rosemary Bickham, Diana Williams - 66 points
Nearest the Pin on 5th - Gail Proctor
Nearest the Pin on 10th - Jackie Hobbs
There were six Two Spots - Hilary Rowden, Jackie Hobbs, Sue Stilwell, Judy Tanner, Maureen Tayler and Rosi Brown.  All receiving a sleeve of golf 
balls.
The Number Draw raised a magnificent £236.00 for the Captains' Charity. Captain Rosi Brown said “A big thank you to all the helpers on the day 
and to the providers of cakes.  All much appreciated.”
The Australian Spoons competition on May 19th was played using the foursomes format. This is a national competition with the winners going 
through to represent Farrington Park in the next round at another venue. 
Results    1st  Pat Roscow    Peggy Edwards     35 points

2nd Jane Richardson  Maureen Goodsir 34 points
3rd Min Woodward  Cynthia Miller     33 points

Dawn Stacey & Pauline Brixey decided not to watch the Royal Wedding on Saturday, 19th May and entered the Saturday Stableford instead. They 
were rewarded “right royally” for their efforts with scores of 44 and 40 points respectively. Both ladies received substantial handicap cuts.
New lady member, Carol Redman showed the way in the County qualifying Stableford competition, the “Barlow Cup” on 24th May. Carol will 
represent Farrington Park in the next round.

Division 1 Result Division 2 Result
1st Carol Redman 36pts 1st Jenny Howarth 35pts
2nd Tracey Watts 35pts 2nd Corrina Bates 33pts
3rd Pauline Brixey 33pts 3rd Bridget Rylance 30pts



Seniors

SAT NAV ON THE RIGHT TRACK
On a rather dull but particularly muggy morning 
Farrington Park Seniors took part in the Manor 
Course Championship.
Jeff Kelly is affectionately known as ‘Sat Nav’ (he’ll 
tell you why) and his bearings on this occasion were 
spot on as he recorded a hole in one on the Par 3 
course.
The winner of the Championship was Phil Thompson 
with a gross score of 61.  In the nett competition the 
top 3 players all received a handicap reduction of 
three shots with the winner Seniors Captain Ray 
Guthrie shooting an impressive 42. 

Pictured left to right Ray presenting Phil with the 
Manor Course Trophy.



Seniors
SIZZLING SCORES FOR SENIORS
Contrary to popular belief it did not ALWAYS rain on a 
Wednesday!  The Seniors of Farrington Park can testify, 
under oath that since the turn of the year they have lost 
seven, yes seven Wednesdays due to the appalling weather 
conditions.  Thankfully last Wednesday went some way to 
forgiving the weather gods.
The first qualifying medal of the campaign produced some 
excellent scoring especially in Div I with the top five players 
recording sub 70 scores.
Results:  
Div I John Butler 68, Alan Taylor 68 c/b, Jeff Bruton 69, Barry 
Hall 69 c/b, Mike Bradbury 69 c/b.
Div II Pete Maule 70, Jim Farmer 71, Ray Guthrie 73, Kevin 
Gould 73 c/b, Steve Cope 73 c/b.
Div III Alan Smith 70, Andy Smart 70 c/b, John Holland 75, 
Rob Porter 75 c/b, Jeff Kelly 75 c/b.
Friendly Fixtures: Lost away to Long Sutton, won away to 
Mendip Spring.  
In the Seniors Rosebowl Farrington Park beat Mendip Spring 
at the Isle of Wedmore.  They now play Clevedon Golf Club 
at Stockwood Vale.

LARGER THAN LIFE
Every year the Senior Section at Farrington Park compete for 
the Wally Sage Trophy.  There are many senior members 
who still remember Wally who sadly passed away in 2006 
and a larger than life character who once met was never 
forgotten.  As new members join and compete for the 
trophy they are all curious as to the character of the Big 
Man.  He was a much liked and popular member who 
enjoyed his golf and the socialising that went with it.
His widow Jean Sage still enjoys her golf at Farrington and 
very kindly agreed to present the trophy to this years 
winners.
Winners of the Wally Sage Trophy were Rob Thain, Bill 
Waddington and Steve Park with 94 points.  
2nd with 92 points were Ray Guthrie, Alan Elkington and 
Dave Lewis. 
3rd with 83 points were Mike Bradbury, Phil Bryant and 
Nigel Punchard. 
Nearest the Pins on 5th, Bill Waddington; 14th, Steve 
Banfield; 15th, Eric Nott; 17th in 2, Tony Quinn.
Friendly Match Result won 6-0 at home to Minchinhampton.



Seniors
SPARKLING CHAMPAGNE PERRY
Not to be upstaged by the Royal Wedding (you would have had 
to be on another planet not to know about that particular 
event) Farrington Seniors held their own grand occasion with 
the playing  of the Diamond Jubilee Cup.  Introduced in 2012 to 
celebrate the 60th anniversary of the accession of Queen 
Elizabeth II, competition is fierce to have your name engraved 
on this prestigious trophy.  With the course in great shape 
there was no excuse for not taking full advantage of favourable 
conditions.  This year’s winner on a decidedly lucrative winning 
streak was Don Perry with a superb net 64.  Now no longer 
enjoying a 17 handicap he was cut 2 shots for his efforts - a 
small price to pay for fame and popularity!
Results 
Div I Don Perry 64 (winner of Diamond Jubilee Cup), Phil 
Thompson 65, Bob Baker 67, Alan Taylor 68, Colin Glibbery 69
Div II Tony Clement 69, Steve Gay 70, Tony Thorp 72, Ray 
Wilkinson 75, David Ellliot 75
Div III Jeff Kelly 72, Boyd Francis 74, Rob Porter 77, Ian Clement 
77, Geoff Skyrme 77.
Nearest the Pins on 5th Alan Elkington, 8th Peter Barnes, 14th 
Bill Sims, 15th Peter Collins.
Friendly Match results.  Won 6-1 at home to Long Sutton.  
Drew 3-3 away to Orchardleigh.

Photograph shows Diamond Jubilee Trophy winner Don Perry 

with 2012 Seniors Captain Rob Thain



Mixed
MIXED FRIENDLY AGAINST KINGSDOWN GOLF CLUB 
At long last, beautiful weather greeted the teams from 
Farrington Park and Kingsdown for their first ever mixed 
section fixture at Farrington Park. 
This friendly match was played to the Greensomes format. 
Matches were very closely fought, but the Kingsdown team 
(many playing the Duchy course for the first time), just had 
the upper hand and won the match 6 games to 2.
The Kingsdown players were very complimentary about the 
course and the facilities at Farrington Park. 
A great day’s golf was enjoyed by all. The nearest the pin 
prize on the par 3 5th hole was won by Dave Forshaw with a 
hole in one ! This was Dave’s first ace after 17 years of 
playing. 
Many bottles of wine appeared on the dinner tables, 
generously purchased by the star of the day.

CRYSTAL BALLS GET IT RIGHT
The Met Office prediction was rain, thunder, lightning the 
whole
9 yards.  What did we get?  None of the above!  From the off 
it was a glorious sunny day and no sign of inclement 
weather.  Maybe we were just plain lucky. With couples 
participating in their first ever Mixed event and others 
thankfully filling in as last minute replacements an exciting 
day was enjoyed by all.  A 4 Ball Better Ball was the format 
for the playing of the Stilwell Salver and scoring was 
extremely competitive with only 2 points covering the the
top 6 teams.  Those errant drives and short missed putts 
proving to be quite expensive.  
Victorious on the day and needing no psychic intervention 
were The Balls, not crystal but Steve and Jane who pipped 
the field by one winning with 42 points.  Mystic Meg is now 
officially redundant and seeking alternative employment.  
Good luck there then!
Post match drinks and joviality ensued and all went home 
joyously fed and watered. 



What’s going on in the clubhouse

Offers in The Lounge Restaurant and Coffee Bar, The 19th Bar

Monday to Friday - £6.95 - Full English Breakfast 8.00am – 10.00am

Saturday - Help Yourself Breakfast Buffet - £6.95 – 9.00am – 12.00pm

Wednesday – Look out for our food specials

Thursday Steak Night – 2 rump steaks for £20.00, other steaks available

Friday Happy Hour – 5.00pm – 7.00pm - £2.50 pints, glass of house wine

Sunday Carvery - 2 courses for £14.95 12.00pm – 4.00pm



FP Major Golf Events for 2018

7th & 8th July – Ladies’ Club Championship

14th & 15th July – Men’s Club Championship

25th July – Seniors Open Bowmaker

26th July – Ladies Open

27th July – Open 4BBB Stableford

28th July – Men’s Open Bowmaker

20th & 21st August – Cyder Cup

27th August – Anniversary Am Am Open

30th August – Junior Open

3rd September – Seniors Open

27th December – Christmas Open Texas 

Scramble



.

Duchy Course unless otherwise stated

`

June 2018

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat
1 2  Ladies’ Thomas Cup 

12.00pm – 1.30pm 
Men’s Saturday Medal –
All Day 

3 Ladies’ Thomas Cup 
10.00am – 11.30am
Men’s Sunday Stableford 
– All Day
Junior Manor Comp –
12.00pm
Mens B & D match vs 
Clevedon 1.00pm

4 5 Seniors match vs 
Orchardleigh 11.00am

6 Seniors Morning 8.00am 
– 11.30am 
Men’s Midweek 

Stableford – All Day

7 Ladies Morning 9.24am –
11.30am

8 9 Men’s Max Stone 
Chalice – 7.00am – 1.00pm

10 Men’s Max Stone 
Chalice 7.00am – 1.00pm

11 Ladies Alliance match vs 
Henbury B 12.30pm

12 Ladies Manor Course 
Championship 9.00am

13 Seniors Morning 
8.00am – 11.30am 
Men’s Midweek Stableford 
– All Day

14 Ladies Morning 9.24am 
– 11.30am

15 16 Men’s and Ladies’ 
Saturday Stableford – All 
Day
Men vs Ladies match 
1.00pm

17 Men’s Sunday 
Stableford – All Day
Junior Manor Comp –
12.00pm

18 Ladies Interclub match 
vs Bath 10.30am

19 Ladies Coppers 10.04am 
Both Courses
Seniors match vs 
Shirehampton 11.00am

20 Seniors Morning 
8.00am – 11.30am 
Men’s Midweek Stableford 
– All Day

21 Ladies Morning 9.24am 
– 11.30am

22 23 Men’s and Ladies’ 
Saturday Stableford – All 
Day
Mens Avalon match vs 
Oake Manor 1.00pm

24 Men’s Sunday 
Stableford – All Day
Mixed Comp Paul 
Harwood Trophy 10.30am
Junior Duchy Comp –
11.30am

25 Ladies Interclub vs 
Oake Manor 10.30am

26 Trubody Trophy 
9.00am

27 Seniors Morning 
8.00am – 11.30am 
Ladies Alliance match vs 
Isle of Wedmore 2.00pm
Men’s Midweek 
Stableford – All Day

28 Ladies Morning 9.24am 
– 11.30am
Men’s B&D match vs The 
Players 5.30pm

29 Purnells CC Golf Day 
11.00am

30 Men’s and Ladies’ 
Saturday Stableford – All 
Day
Mens Avalon match vs T & 
P
1.00pm

http://www.wincalendar.com/March-Calendar/March-2016-Calendar.html
http://www.wincalendar.com/May-Calendar/May-2017-Calendar.html
http://www.wincalendar.com/September-Calendar/September-2017-Calendar.html
http://www.wincalendar.com/October-Calendar/October-2017-Calendar.html
http://www.wincalendar.com/January-Calendar/January-2018-Calendar.html

